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  5th December 2022 
 
Re: End of the Autumn Term 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Friday 16th December is the final school day of the Autumn Term.  
 
Pupils will be permitted to attend school in Christmas themed non-school uniform and asked to make 
a charitable donation of £1.00.  
 
The school will close at 12.40 p.m. If your child receives a free school meal, one will be made available.  
 
Pupils are required to return to school on Wednesday 4th January.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family an enjoyable Christmas and New Year.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr. N. Houchen 
Principal 
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